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Happy April!! It is sadly the end of this term, meaning we have 

so many new board members, yay! I am deeply saddened to 

see the seniors leaving, such as our LTG, Christian Andres. I am 

so grateful to have become the editor for this term and I’m so 

glad to be involved in the Key Club board for Damien 

Memorial, but I will not be the editor for this upcoming term. I 

will now be the new secretary next term! Kaitlin will still be 

here as editor, along with new editors too! This year has been 

so fun and we can’t wait for the next term! - Lily <3

Thank you all for an amazing term, I can’t wait to be the editor 

for this upcoming year along with the new editors too! 

- Kaitlin ;) 
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Note 

 

 

 



President’s Message 
Happy April, Damien Memorial Key Club 

Ohana. This month officially marks the end of 

my first, very arduous yet rewarding, year as the 

President of this club. March is finally over, but 

that doesn’t mean it’s a final, goodbye for me 

just yet.
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If I’m being honest, I was wary about how this year would go due to  the 

fluctuations in the COVID cases as well as the vast increase in members 

compared to our previous years; I just wanted to make sure I did the best job I 

could. However, we ended up doing extremely well, and you all helped me 

keep the Key Club spirit alive. No matter how small of an impact you think you 

made in the club, I can assure you that each step you all took brought joy and 

ease in your communities. 

After how strenuous this term has been, I think the worst of it is over and that 

there has been a lot to take away from it. One pinnacle lesson that I learned was 

to do good without expecting anything in return, and by indirectly implementing 

that principle into our club, I believe that service has been more enjoyable. This 

club means a lot to me, and it will always hold a special place in my heart; I 

hope to do better as President next term and take you all alongside me during 

my journey. #DamienKeyClubStrong
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Children’s discovery 
center Spring camp

During Spring break, Damien Memorial Key Clubbers 

decided to help younger kids at the Children’s discovery center. 

We’ve helped them to learn the basics and to understand how to 

interact with others. The Damien Memorial key clubbers enjoyed 

the company and the enthusiasm that the kids had when helping 

out. This service project was super fun, which is why we had to do 

it again after our Winter Camp there. We hope to help out there 

again sometime during the summer!

 
 

 

 



 
 

On Saturday, March 12, 2022, Damien Memorial Key Club 

members drove all the way out to rainy Kane’ohe to help out at 

Paepae o He’eia. Paepae o He’eia is an organization dedicated to 

caring for the He’eia Fishpond in He’eia Uli, Ko’olaupoko, O’ahu. This 

fishpond is utilized to feed the community in that area! When they 

arrived, members joined hands in a circle and prayed a mele to thank 

the earth for what it produced and to ask for it to grant more blessings. 

Work at this fishpond is physically rigorous, but rewarding, as members 

participated in activities such as weeding, traversing through mud, and 

transporting deadwood from 9 in the morning to 12 in the afternoon. At 

the end of the project, members were given a delicious kalua pork 

and cabbage lunch by the staff.
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PaepaE O’ 
He’eia
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Important Dates for the 
Month of April

Love Letters for 
Literacy

30Toiletries 
Donation

Notes of Hope

FreeRice

Trees for Kaimuki
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

Saturday, April 16, 2022 |TBA| 

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -



Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

-VP of Communication-
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Ruel Rivera

- Treasurer -
Allen Torralba 

- Editors -
Lillian Murakami

Kaitlin Mercado

- Class Director -
Justine Waje

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskc.sec@gmail.com
mailto:dmskctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

